
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Village of Middleville will hold the Regular Council Meeting on January 26, 2021, 
at  7:00 pm via electronic means using ZOOM online video conferencing.  
 
Members of the public wishing to participate in these meetings must do so 
electronically via the following website address 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88973686280, Meeting ID 889 7368 6280, Passcode 
175089. Detailed instructions for joining the video conference of the meeting and 
providing public comments via video conference are included below. 
 
Alternatively, to participate in the meeting by providing public comment, you may 
email your public comment to the following email address 
ayalag@villageofmiddleville.org. Emails received prior to 6:30 pm on January 26, 
2021, at the above-listed address, will be read aloud during public comment. Persons 
with special needs who wish to attend should contact the Village Clerk no later than 
January 25, 2021 at 4:00 pm to make arrangements for participation.  In all other 
respects, the January 26, 2021 Regular Council meeting will be held in accordance 
with Michigan’s Open Meetings Act and the Council rules of procedure, as those rules 
may be modified from time to time. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS FURTHER PROVIDED THAT, in order to comply with new orders 
issued by the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS), and in 
an effort to reduce the likelihood of spreading the Coronavirus (Covid-19), MEMBERS 
OF THE PUBLIC WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO ATTEND THE MEETING AT THE 
VILLAGE HALL IN-PERSON. 
 
Posted:  
January 21, 2021 
 
Glorimar Ayala 
Village Clerk 
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